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I strongly oppose this as it is a matter of accessibility and making sure all Oregonian 

have the chance to have their vote counted even if they have physical or work related 

limitations that prevent them from voting in person with ease. It helps reduce 

congestion at voting sites meaning everyone has a fair chance to get their votes in.  


